McLaughlin, Karen

From: Zoning, Planning

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 8:27 AM
To: McLaughlin, Karen

Cc: Cord, Molly; Bailey, Glenn

Subject: FW: Case No. ZON-23-08

From: Lynda Haislip <lyndahaislip47@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 9, 2023 9:36 AM

To: Zoning, Planning <zoning@pinellas.gov>
Subject: Case No. ZON-23-08

CAUTION: T7his message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Our main concern regarding building on this property is how it will affect the drainage on our property, which we have
owned without any flooding problems since February 1970. The property in question has some very low areas, and we
were told by a previous owner that he was unable to obtain a building permit because of the negative effect it would
have on drainage to nearby properties. We would like assurance that grading or other changes won't be made that
causes water to to run into our properties.

Thank you.
Lynda Haislip 2770 Backus Rd, Palm Harbor, FL 34684

James and Beth Haislip 2760 Backus Rd



